From: mail@k12msg.com on behalf of Providence Catholic HS

To: Grigoletti Rosanne
Subject: Assistance with app installation
Date: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 9:33:06 AM

To our newest Celtic Families,

I hope this email finds you healthy and that you are enjoying this hot summer!

As you know, we will be hosting our BYOD workshops for your student on 7/29 and 8/6. At the
workshop, students will learn how to access email, Microsoft Teams, PlusPortal and more. If you
haven't yet registered your student for a workshop, please do so soon. Sessions are filling up.

We have shared the list of software that needs to be installed on your student'’s laptop PRIOR to the
workshop. You can find that list here on our BYOD page:
https://www.providencecatholic.org/academics/byod/setup/

In general, the apps are not difficult to install, but we know that sometimes things don't always go as
planned! Therefore, members of our Technology Office will be available for assistance with
installation of these apps.

We will be available on Tuesday, July 21 from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM in the Student Commons. This is a
service for our families and is not intended to be a training session. Please install as many of the apps
as you can in advance. On the 21st, we will help you with any installations that are giving you trouble.
Registration is not necessary. Please enter through Door #14. Social distancing rules will be in effect.
All those attending must wear a face mask, and we will seat each family at their own table. We will
provide disinfecting wipes for your laptop as well.

If you have any questions, please email me at rgrigoletti@providencecatholic.org

Thank you!

In Augustine,

Mrs. Rosanne Grigoletti
Technology Director at Providence Catholic High School

Please visit us online at www.providencecatholic.org for this and other information.
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